
From: Ganjehsani, Warren <WGanjehsani@dew.sc.gov> 
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 4/25/2012 3:24:35 PM
Subject: RE: S.1125

Attachments: DEW Disqualification Parameters 2012.04.01.pdf

Swati:

I've sent Andy the two previous DOL letters, along with the current DEW disqualification parameters (effective April 1, 
2012). I have attached a copy of the latter document, as you all may not have seen it yet.

Regards,

Warren V. Ganjehsani
Asst. General Counsel
S.C. Dept. of Employment & Workforce
P.O. Box 8597
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 737-0395
wganjehsani@dew.sc.gov

From: Patel, Swati [mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 1:01 PM
To: Andy Fiffick
Cc: Ganjehsani, Warren; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: S.1125

Yes. Warren is copied on this email and will send you what he has. Please let us know if you need any additional 
information.

From: Andy Fiffick [mailto:AndyFiffick@schouse.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 12:05 PM 
To: Patel, Swati
Subject: Re: S.1125

OK. Could y'all shoot me copies of the DOL letters? Thanks!

From: Patel, Swati
To: Andy Fiffick
Sent: Wed Apr 25 11:56:34 2012
Subject: RE: S.1125
Great. Katherine or I will be in touch if we hear of any concerns.

From: Andy Fiffick [mailto:AndyFiffick@schouse.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 11:55 AM 
To: Patel, Swati
Subject: Re: S.1125

Yep, he's cool with it. Thx!

From: Patel, Swati
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To: Andy Fiffick
Sent: Wed Apr 25 11:45:41 2012
Subject: S.1125
Andy,
I know you're probably busy on the floor today, but I wanted to follow up on S.1125 and make sure Chairman
Sandifer is okay with our proposed amendment. And I wanted to know if you've heard if there are any concerns with 
it.

We are meeting with the business folks (Chamber, Manufacturers, etc.) hopefully this week to discuss the 
amendment, which I feel sure they will see as an improvement.

Swati

Swati Shah Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
803.734.5095 direct dial


